
                                 

 

 

Swanmore C.E. (Aided) Primary School 
 

                                                        21st   September 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

Year 2 – Visit to The Brickworks Museum 

As part of our project 'Home Sweet Home', we will be studying the houses in Swanmore and 
the materials from which they were made. To help us with our learning we are planning to 
visit The Brickworks Museum, Swanwick, to find out about the process of making bricks and 
how it links to our local area. This will take place on Thursday 19th  October, and will 
support the children’s understanding in many curriculum areas such as Geography, History 
and Science.  

We will leave school in the morning at 9.30am and travel by coach to the Brickworks 
Museum and return to school around 2.45pm. 

The cost of the trip is £16.75 per child. This includes entrance to the museum, tour, a 

workshop and transport. Although contributions to school trips are voluntary, the trip may 

unfortunately have to be cancelled if insufficient contributions are received. 

If you would like ‘Pay it Forward’ and support a family who may not be able to afford the 

visit, please enter the amount you would like to pay, including the price for your trip.  All 

additional donations will be used to pay for children where families are facing financial 

challenges. 

Please may I ask you to check your eligibility for free school meals, following the link: 

https://www.cloudforedu.org.uk/ofsm/hants Those parents who are entitled would be 

eligible for assistance in meeting the cost of school trips. 

If possible we would prefer payment for this trip to be paid on line via scopay and the 

permission slip and lunch order attached returned to the class teacher via your child.  If this 

is not an option then please place your payment in an envelope marked with your child’s 

name, class and “ Brickworks” on the front and again return to the class teacher. We 

request this is all returned by Friday 6th October please. 

https://www.cloudforedu.org.uk/ofsm/hants


Every child is entitled to have a school packed lunch. This will be made up of a cheese roll,  

cake, vegetable sticks and a piece of fruit. 

 Please could you let the school office know to ensure the kitchen only prepares the correct 

number of lunches so there is no waste of food.   

Full uniform will need to be worn and sensible walking shoes. If you would prefer to provide 
your child with a packed lunch from home then please make sure it can be carried in a 
backpack so they are ‘hands free’.  

If you have any queries regarding the trip please don’t hesitate to contact us. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

B Woolley 

A Chitson 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Swanmore C E (Aided) Primary School 

Y2 Visit to The Brickworks Museum, 19th October 2023  

 

 

Child’s Name ........................................................................ Class .............................. 

 

I give permission for my child to take part in the above visit. 

 

        

          I enclose the amount of £16.75 

 

          I have paid by Scopay   

 

 

 

My child will bring a packed lunch from home Yes / No  

(If you have selected No your child will be provided with a packed lunch from school)  

 

 

 

Signed (parent) ........................................................................... Date ......................... 


